
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES #2017-49 
Carbon Replacement for the Tri-City Wastewater Resource Recovery Facility  

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS 
June 28, 2017 

 
Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  The 
below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the RFQ as published.   
 

1. Can we do the replacement on all filters over a 5-day period, Monday thru Friday? 
 
Answer: Replacing the carbon over the course of a 5-day period, M-F, is acceptable. We 
just need to make sure that only one tower is offline at a time. 

 
2. In the past replacements, was the media solidified or free flowing? 

 
Answer: The carbon was recently sampled. It was noted during the sampling that the 
material around the sampling ports was hard packed. We would not count on the material 
to be free-flowing. There is little information on the consistency of the carbon last time 
this work was performed. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 
 
 


